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ACU Announcements 
 

 

 

Dear staff and students 
 
Following yesterday’s press conference by Premier Daniel Andrews that outlined specific 
impacts on a range of industries, and further clarification from government officials, we 
have an important update for you on placements and practical classes in Victoria. 
  

• Placements can continue, and students will be advised individually by their 
faculty on any changes. 

  
• Practical classes can continue on the Melbourne and Ballarat campuses. 

Timetables will be revised to ensure that all classes finish in time to allow staff 
and students to return home before the 8pm curfew. 

  
• Students attending placements or practical classes will need to carry a revised 

letter from the university, along with their student ID. Students can download 
their letter from the student portal. Staff will need to carry their staff ID and a 
worker permit, which will be issued by the university shortly. 

  
We understand that it can be frustrating and difficult to stay across the rapidly changing 
COVID-19 advice and restrictions, and we appreciate your patience as we work to clarify 
and pass on the most recent guidance. 
  
We will continue to communicate when more details come to hand. I encourage you to 

remain engaged with our communications and FAQs page which we are updating as 

information changes.  
  
Dr Stephen Weller and the Recovery Management Team  
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https://www.studentportal.acu.edu.au/notifications/details?ID=27420876-731f-4f35-9161-90daad1a30a3
https://www.studentportal.acu.edu.au/notifications/details?ID=27420876-731f-4f35-9161-90daad1a30a3
https://www.acu.edu.au/about-acu/news/covid-19-faqs
https://policies.acu.edu.au/campus_and_facilities/critical_incident_management_policy
http://www.acu.edu.au/

